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We would like to thank Doug and the talented folks from 

Aalco Rigging, and the crew from Bay Crane for their care 

and professionalism in handling our historical equipment. 

 

We would also like to thank all of our incredibly dedicated 

volunteers who’s contributions of time and physical effort 

made this all possible. 

 

All photographs of the equipment moves were provided by 

Oyster Bay Railroad Museum volunteers Gary Farkash and 

Gerard Jewels. 

An impromptu evening photo session was held in the yard after the equipment was moved.  Using 

only the lights from the adjacent LIRR Storage Yard, Ronnie Schnepf captured this beautiful photo! 


